
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD  

 
Notice Date: January 27, 2025 
 
Re: Nogales High School Building “F” Demolition Project RFP Bid No. 2024-25 (R4) 
 
To: Integrated Demolition (Via Email: contract@idrdemo.com) 
 
Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the Rowland Unified School District to consider awarding the 
contract for the above-referenced RFP to the above-referenced person, partnership, or corporation at the 
date, time, and location, as follows: 
 
Contract Award Date, Time & Location:   

February 13, 2025, 6:00 PM, Rowland Unified School District 
District Board Room, 1830 S. Nogales Street, Rowland Heights, CA  91748 

Recommended Vendor’s Contract Information:   
Integrated Demolition and Remediation, Inc., 421 E. Cerritos Ave., Anaheim, CA  92805 
Email: contract@idrdemo.com; Telephone: (714) 340-3333 

 
The bidder, identified here as the lowest responsive, responsible bidder, is instructed not to proceed until a 
“Notice to Proceed” is given by the Rowland Unified School District.  A company or person who proceeds prior 
to receiving a Contract Award or other form of Notice of Award does so without a contract and at their own 
risk.  
 Sincerely, 
 

Rosana McLeod 
Rosana McLeod 
Director of Purchasing 
 
cc:  Alejandro Flores, Superintendent 

Marcos Rodriguez, Director of Construction 
Carlos Martinez, Purchasing Supervisor 
Via email to the following Vendors: 
ADEP Precision Contracting 
 
 
 
 
 
 


